

Dear Fifth Grade Parents,

The 51st annual STOKES, our fall camping weekend for sixth graders, is already being planned! Participating sixth graders will attend one of two sessions: from Friday, September 20 to Saturday, September 21 or from Saturday, September 21 to Sunday, September 22, 2024, at Fairview Lake YMCA Camp in Stillwater, New Jersey.

This outdoor education experience is designed to help students from our five elementary schools get to know, understand, and appreciate one another. It also provides rising middle school students, under the guidance of teachers, volunteers, and high school student counselors, a chance to share and to problem-solve together in an informal environment.

In the coming weeks, information will be emailed to you about our trip, including which session your student is scheduled to attend and how to register your student. Please read this information carefully, complete all of the necessary forms, and submit it according to the deadlines that will be provided. You will also be able to access this information on our STOKES Website: https://stokes.summit.k12.nj.us/

Sincerely,

Mr. Warren Wannamaker & Mr. Colin Breivogel

STOKES Program Director

Assistant STOKES Program Director